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Well another year has flown by and we are at the end of my term.
Could we have a moments silence for our fellow aviators that didn’t fear so well.

I would like to start by thanking my Executive team for giving up their time to make
RANNZ a better place and micro lighting a safer sport.

I would like to thank Stuart for being the thread that stitches us all together.

I would like to thank Rodger for getting us all on the same page for training and what
seemed like endless road shows. These were all well received.

I would like to thank Colin for stepping back into the tech roll and soldering on, on
what seems to be like an endless wall of issues. Your technical wisdom seems almost
irreplaceable.

I would like to thank Bill for stepping in to take the temporary roll of Auditor, it’s
amazing what he finds.

I would like to thank Scott for taking on the CEO roll which is a big pair of shoes to
fill, in a time when we have grown to be the largest recreational flying club in the
country.

I’m comfortable in trusting that you will do your very best to keep the ship on an even
keel. And a big thank you to Rainer Kunamier for the hundreds of hours he has put in
sorting the new exam pool to bring us all up to the next level.

Lastly I would like to thank the wider membership for all their support over the last 3

years, every positive comment makes it all seem worthwhile.

Bradley Yorke
President 2023



